Consulting at

Mornington Medical Group Dr. Tanya Lobo

258 Main Street Mornington VIC 3931

Phone: 03 5975 2633 Fax: 03 5977 0550 info@morningtonmed.com.au www.morningtonmed.com.au

7 November 2024

Dear Patients,

It is with regret that I inform you that I will be leaving my medical practice in Mornington and relocating with my family to inner Melbourne in mid-January 2025 due to personal reasons. My last day consulting from Mornington Medical Group will be Thursday 16th January 2025. I would also like you to know that I will be overseas and on leave from December 1st till December 29th 2024 and will be back consulting on December 30th 2024.

I am sad to leave this clinic and all the patients who have been so kind to me over the years. I wish all of you the very best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Tanya Lobo

MBBS,FRACGP